
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
June 2022 

Dear parent / carer, 
 

 

 

A very warm welcome to Year 3 from Mr Howard – Headteacher from September 2022 
  
I am very pleased to be welcoming you and your Year 3 child to Mayfield. Our school is 
a very special place where pupils, staff and governors work in a community where we 
aim to be Ready, Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful and Reflective every 
day. For some of you, like me, this is the start of your Mayfield journey. For others, your 
Mayfield journey continues. I feel incredibly privileged to be joining Mayfield as the 
Head Teacher this September, and I look forward to sharing all of the great things your 
child will achieve whilst being part of our Mayfield family. 
 

 

 

A very warm welcome to primary from Miss Andrews – Interim Head of Primary 
 
I am excited to welcome you and your child to primary at Mayfield. We want our 
children to have a love for learning so we have carefully planned our curriculum and 
all of the opportunities we offer. All the teachers work hard to provide our children 
with the experience, knowledge and opportunities to inspire them to become 
successful, life-long learners. We actively encourage parents and carers to share in 
their children’s education and I look forward to welcoming you to specially planned 
events in addition to developing a positive and effective home-school relationship 
that enables us all to work together to achieve the very best for your child.   

 
The following is included in your welcome pack: 

• A letter regarding the arrangements for the transition day; 

• Uniform price lists from both suppliers – Penelope Ann and Skoolkit; 

• A guide to SIMs parent app, Classcharts and School Cloud; 

• A guide to pupil premium, how to apply for free school meals and where to get support; 

• Extra-curricular information 

• Friends of Mayfield information 
 
 
 

“Our only limitation is our ambition” 
Headteacher:  Miss Louise Hillier 

Mayfield Road 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
PO2 0RH 
 
Tel: 023 9269 3432 
Fax: 023 9266 5298 
 
www.mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 
 

    
 


